
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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25 April 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

GCSE DANCE WORKSHOP – TUESDAY, 7 MAY 2019 
 
On Tuesday, 7 May 2019, we have Mel Simpson, a Dance practitioner specialising in the set studies 
working with GCSE dance students in Years 9 and 10.  
 
She will be working all morning with Year 10 students only on learning and perfecting their exam 
studies and will then be working with Years 9 and 10 in the afternoon on Choreography for duets 
and trio (also needed within the final exam). 
 
The workshop has been purchased at a discount price, however, I am asking that all students 
contribute to the final amount. 
 
If the student is in workshop all day (Year 10) we are asking for a contribution of £10, and if they are 
working in the afternoon only (Year 9) then we are asking for a contribution of £5. 
 
If the contribution cost for the workshop causes you an issue, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Please could you complete and return the consent form below to ensure your daughter is able to 
take part. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Ms R Curness 
Curriculum Leader – Performing Arts 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

REPLY SLIP – GCSE DANCE WORKSHOP 
(Please return slip to Ms Curness) 

 
We/I agree that (Student Name) ………………………………………………(Tutor Group) ……….. 
Will participate in the Dance Workshop on 7 May 2019. 
 
We/I agree that photos/video can /cannot be used for promotion purposes. (Please circle.) 
 
 
Name of Parent/Carer:_____________________________________________________  
 
Signature: ______________________________________________Date: ____________ 
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